
Dates for this year 

25th May – SCHOOL CLOSED FOR INSET 

28TH MAY – 1ST JUNE – HALF TERM 

4TH June – BACK TO SCHOOL 

7th June – KS2 TRIP TO THE ROYAL CORNWALL 

SHOW 

THURSDAY 21ST JUNE – SPORTS DAY 

Monday 25th June – School Sports 

Photographs 

Tuesday 26th June – Year 1 and 2 trip to the 

Wembury beach 

THURSDAY 28TH JUNE – RESERVE SPORTS DAY!! 

FRIDAY 29th JUNE – PTA SUMMER FAYRE 

FRIDAY 6TH JULY – A CHILDREN’S 40TH 

BIRTHDAY PARTY FOR THE SCHOOL 

9 – 13TH July – HEATREE RESIDENTIAL, YEAR 5 

17th July – Year 6 Leaver’s Trip following their 

Enterprise Project 

19TH July – LEAVERS SERVICE AND EUCHARIST 

FOR YEAR 6 AT ST STEPHEN’S CHURCH 1.45pm 

start. 

Year 6 BBQ from 4pm – 5.30pm 

20TH July – BREAK UP FOR SUMMER 
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‘The Lord himself watches over you! The Lord stands beside you as your protective shade.’ 

Psalm 12 
 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

What’s in store for the children next term? 

Reception will be bringing traditional tales to life. 

Year 1 will be heading out on a bear hunt! Where will they go and what will they find on the way? 

Year 2 will be making their own Torahs and looking forward to their trip to the beach. 

Year 3 will be heading outside and enjoying learning outdoors – there is so much they have planned! 

Year 4 will be improving their culinary skills Egyptian style. We are also looking forward to our trip to 

Antony House where we will be exploring animals and their habitats. 

Year 5 will be putting the finishing touches to their exhibit for the Royal Cornwall Show. 

Year 6 will be diving into their Business Project so they can fund their end of term trip to Woodlands. 

 

 

Year 2 have 

been out and 

about this week, 

enjoying the 

sunshine, looking 

for mini-beasts 

and tending the 

vegetable 

patch. They 

have worked so 

hard this term 

and have had 

such fun 

learning new 

things.  

 

Year 5 completed their epic Skipathon this week 

and have worked so hard over the last few weeks. 

There are more pictures overleaf. The money raised 

helps the British Heart Foundation and the school are 

able to retain 20% of this. Well done Year 5.  



 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday the children in Year 5 made us all 

very, very proud. Having written to supermarkets and 

suppliers asking for help with free fruit they went, in 

groups, to collect the generous donations. They then 

prepared all the fruit for a healthy tuck shop sale for 

the whole school. After all this excitement and in 

between the sales and preparations between them 

they skipped 59,000 skips!!! They were joined by friends 

and family in the afternoon who helped skip for the 

British Heart Foundation. So far they have raised 

£374.00 with more to be collected. Thank you so much 

everyone for supporting the children and Mrs Jones for 

organising this exciting event. 

Year 1 have been really creative, 

gathering treasures from outside and 

creating beautiful pictures. They looked 

beautiful and each one was unique. 

 

 


